
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

If your son or daughter has completed the New York Red Bulls’ “Reading Goals” 

Program, this is your reminder to please go to www.newyorkredbulls.com/READ 

to redeem their complimentary ticket to the match on June 23rd. The deadline to redeem 

is FRIDAY JUNE 8, 2018. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at (973) 776-9562 or 

Jarrett.Schack@newyorkredbulls.com & I will be happy to assist you. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at Red Bull Arena on June 23rd for what’s sure to be an 

incredible night of fun, fireworks & New York Red Bulls soccer! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jarrett Schack 

Group Experience Executive, New York Red Bulls 
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